
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jody Tucker [mailto:jody@prestwickcompanies.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 25, 2018 1:55 PM 
To: Nicholson, Laura 6-9190 
Cc: Ken Blankenship; Darien Lee; Sarah Nieman 
Subject: Prestwick’s Comments to the 2019 QAP and 2019 Manual 
 
Hey Laura: 
 
Attached please find a letter with our comments to the 2019 QAP and Manual. Unfortunately 
we will not be able to make it to the public hearing tomorrow by Sarah will be there for us.  
 
We would welcome the opportunity to have an open discussion with you and staff to discuss 
our letter if you feel it will be beneficial. We rarely make comments unless we feel it is 100% 
necessary.  We see some major issues in this years draft that we think warrants a deeper 
conversation. We 100% understand what the State agency is attempting to accomplish with its 
policies but we also see they unintended consequences that are created based on our 
experience. Let us know if you want to discuss further and thank you for considering these 
options. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jody 
 
---------- 
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